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In a World that looks to be repeating the belligerent mistakes of the past, it is clear 

that those countries that value democracy and make voting accessible are bucking 

this worrying trend. Without evidence of systemic problems of voter fraud, of which 

there is none, despite fear-mongering anecdotes, we should be making voting even 

more accessible. We must be brave in the face of authoritarianism, hold fast, or we 

shall all lose the opportunity to have our votes count, even those that believe it would 

never be them. Don't fall victim to bogeymen, turn off the news, and talk to real 

people and realize that we must be together as community and vote together as a 

community as well. 


